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Southwold Water Customers 
 

WATER USE RESTRICTION NOTICE 
 
As a result of watermain construction activities on the St. Thomas Area Secondary Water 
Supply System, commencing on Friday July 11th at 7:00 PM through to Saturday July 
12th at 8:00 PM, the watermain will be isolated from its source supply. 
 
As a result of the shutdown work, a Water Use Restriction for non-essential use will be in 
place during the shutdown. This means that all Southwold customers are not permitted 
to use water for non-essential use. 
 
Non-essential use includes the following: 
 

• No watering lawns and gardens including irrigation systems 
• No washing vehicles, boats, motorized equipment 
• No washing of paved or concrete areas including driveways 
• No filling of pools or hot tubs 

 
If you have received this notification and are located outside of the geographical 
boundaries of the Township of Southwold and not connected into the Southwold 
Drinking Water System, then please disregard this notice. 
 
For updates during the shutdown, please visit www.southwold.ca. 
 
The Township of Southwold apologizes for any inconvenience that this may cause. Your 
cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Thank You 
 
Township of Southwold 
 
 

http://www.southwold.ca/

